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Press Release

The Town of Wallingford is pleased to announce that Mr. Andrew V. Winters, III has filled the newly
created position of Director of Information Technology. Mr. Winters has a degree from the University
of Hartford. He has extensive employment in positions that require network infrastructure,
cybersecurity, network improvements, and network administration. He comes to us from the private
sector, having spent 24 years as the Information Technology Director of the local campus of a notional
company. This previous employment required strong leadership skills, technical proficiency and

strategic goal development. He is well informed about our town government need for technological
advancements and improvements.

“We look forward to working with Andrew as he begins a complete redevelopment of our town’s
technology systems”, the Mayor stated.

&



